



THE KENYA NATIONAL EXAMINATIONS COUNCIL

'On the Frontline in Quality Assessment and Examinations'

All official correspondence should be addressed to: The Council Secretary/Chief Executive



KNEC/GEN/EA/EM/TE/ECDE/REG/2017/002

14th September, 2017

To:

- i) County Director of Education (MoE)
- ii) Sub County Education Officers
- iii) Heads/Directors of ECDE Colleges/Institutions

SUBJECT: REVIEW OF EXAMINATION DATES FOR EARLY CHILDHOOD DEVELOPMENT EDUCATION (ECDE) EXAMINATIONS FROM DECEMBER TO APRIL

- 1.0 Following the consultative meeting held by the Education stakeholders concerning the changes in the ECDE examination dates, we wish to inform all stakeholders as follows:
 - 1.1 The examination period for ECDE proficiency, certificate and diploma has been moved from the month of **December to April** with effect from the year 2019.
 - 1.2 The final teaching practice will be moved from the third term (September-November) of the school calendar to the first term (January-March).
 - 1.3 The registration period for the ECDE examinations will be conducted in the month of **August and September** of each year, to enable the candidates to sit for their final examinations in the month of April of the following year.
- 2.0 Please bring this to the attention of all students, parents and stakeholders.

mlum

M. G. Karogo (Ms.)

Ag. CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

c.c

i) The Principal Secretary
State Department of Basic Education
Ministry of Education
P.O. Box 36426-00100
NAIROBI

(ii) The Director
Quality Assurance and Standards
State Department of Education
Ministry of Education
P O Box 36426-00100
NAIROBI